



Ram Gram September 4, 2025





Good Shepherd Catholic School has been nominated as one of the best private schools in Evansville!

We need your vote to win! The voting period is open from September 8-22. Let's show our RAM FAM SCHOOL SPIRIT!

Vote here beginning on September 8 https://yourchoiceawards.com/evansville/

QUARTER 1 MIDTERM

Tuesday, September 9 is Quarter 1 Midterm. Be sure to check your students' grades in PowerSchool. If you are having trouble logging into PowerSchool, please call the school office at 812-476-4477 for assistance.

PICTURE DAY

Picture Day is scheduled for Monday, September 22

Order pictures online at https://inter-state.com/
using the code:
0100QCF

PTO MEETING

Save the Date Thursday, September 11 6:00 p.m. Cafeteria

Families that attend will earn a free dress for their student(s) for **Monday, September 15.**



The 9th Annual Friday Knights Hunger Bowl will take place on Friday, September 12 at Enlow field

GSCS will have a Free Dress for Donation on September 12. All proceeds will go to the St. Vincent DePaul Food Pantry.

CUB SCOUTS

Join us on September 18 in the Cafeteria for an information and recruitment meeting for Cub Scouts. All students in K-5 are welcome to attend. See attached flyer for more details.



SIP & SUPPORT

Plan to join us on Saturday, September 27 for our annual Sip & Support! It's a great way to meet new families and connect with friends.

All proceeds from this event help fund marketing projects for our school.

We have added a few new items to the evening. Be sure to check it out! Attached is information on purchasing tickets and/or sponsorships.

